
 
Student Accommodation 
 
Carr Mills provide accommodation for students from Leeds English Language School. 
  
Accommodation should be booked through the school who will require a minimum payment                         
of 2 weeks in advance plus booking fee. A room will only be reserved for the period that the                                     
student has paid for. However, they may be able to extend as long as the room has not                                   
been booked by another student. 
 
Students must respect the rules of the accommodation company and inform them                       
immediately of any damage or breakages. 
 
Students are not allowed to have guests ​living in your room on a permanent basis​.                             
However, if students have an occasional guest, then they must inform the staff at Carr Mills                               
of their presence. This is a health and safety requirement. 
 
The school will inform the accommodation provider once they have left the school. After                           
finishing their English course, students will not be permitted to continue living in rooms at                             
Carr Mills accommodation assigned to our school. 
 
N.B. Accommodation providers are separate companies and it is the student's 
responsibility to read the terms and conditions and the rules of the accommodation 
provider before booking. 
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